
FOIA Resource 

From: Singer, Stephen [ssinger@ap.orgl 
Sent: Thursday, November 29,20129:34 AM 
To: FOIA Resource 
Cc: Singer, Stephen 
Subject: FOIA request 

Nov. 29, 2012 


To the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission: 

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act for all emails, other correspondence and written 

materials related to the Aug. 12,2012, shutdown of the Millstone Power Station in Waterford, Conn., and the 

immediate period following the shutdown and the plant's reopening on Aug. 25. 

Thanks for your help. 


Stephen Singer 
The Associated Press 
10 Columbus Blvd. 
Hartford, CT 06106 

860-246-6876, office 
, cell 

The information contained in this communication is intended for the use 
of the designated recipients named above. If the reader of this 
communication is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that you have received this communication in error, and that any review, 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify The Associated Press immediately by telephone at +1-212-621-1898 
and delete this emaiL Thank you. 
[IP _US_DISC] 
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